
Subcommittee on Innovation, Data, & Commerce 
Hearing entitled “Mapping America’s Supply Chains: Solutions to Unleash Innovation, 

Boost Economic Resilience, and Beat China” 
[September 20, 2023] 

Documents for the record 
At the conclusion of the meeting, the chair asked and was given unanimous consent to 

include the following documents into the record: 

1. A letter from undersigned chief executive officers on domestic manufacturing for 
personal protective equipment (PPE), September 18, 2023, submitted by the Majority.

2. A letter from Sourcemap to Chair Bilirakis and Ranking Member Schakowsky on supply 
chain legislation, September 19, 2023, submitted by the Minority.

3. Comments from AURADINE, INC., September 20, 2023, submitted by the Majority.
4. A letter from Flex, September 10, 2023, submitted by the Majority.
5. A letter from One Voice Metalworking Advocates to Chair Bilirakis and Ranking Member 

Schakowsky on supply chain legislation, submitted by the Minority.
6. Reports on the American COMPETE Act, submitted by the Majority.
7. A letter from the American Association for Justice to Chair Bilirakis and Ranking 

Member Schakowsky on supply chain legislation, submitted by the Minority.
8. A letter from the AFL-CIO to Chair Rodgers, Ranking Member Pallone, Chair Bilirakis, 

and Ranking Member Schakowsky on the Advancing Gig Economy Act, submitted by the 
Minority.

9. A letter from the AFL-CIO to Chair Rodgers, Ranking Member Pallone, Chair Bilirakis, 
and Ranking Member Schakowsky on supply chain legislation, submitted by the 
Minority.

10. A letter from the United Steel Workers to the Energy and Commerce Committee on 
supply chain legislation, submitted by the Minority.


